
Patient
Newsletter

Keeping patients up-to-date with news from
Spire Elland Hospital

In this edition

 Christmas Wishes

 Patient Forums 2022

 Festive fundraising at 
Spire Elland Hospital

 A message from our 
Hospital Director

December 2021

Festive fundraising at Spire Elland Hospital

Throughout December Spire Elland Hospital are on a mission to raise funds 
for Elland Food Bank, because no one should go hungry this Christmas.

Our ‘elfcare workers are hoping to raise a spectacular amount for the cause 
and we will continue to collect food, toiletries and other products to 
donate to the food bank up to 31st January 2022.

Christmas Wishes

We would like to 
take this 
opportunity to 
wish all of our 
patients a very 
Merry Christmas 
and a Happy New 
Year.

Patient Forums

We will be resuming our patient forums in the new year and we would 
love to hear from you! 
If you would be interested in participating, please contact:

Ann Hardaker, Clinical Governance
ann.hardaker@spirehealthcare.com
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A message from our Hospital Director

Dear All

As 2021 draws to a close I think it is important for 
us to take a moment to reflect on everything we 
have achieved as a team here in Elland throughout 
2021. I think it is fair to say that 2021 has brought 

about many challenges and Covid has certainly continued to play its 
part in that and is likely to do so for the foreseeable. Despite the 
challenges we have delivered care to thousands of patients throughout 
the year and received some amazing patient feedback and comments 
along the way. Each and every member of staff has played a part in 
making a positive difference to our patients. 

I wish you and your families all a very happy festive break and wish you 
a happy and healthy 2022

Best wishes
Stacey Brunton
Hospital Director


